
 

Update 5th January 2021 

Dear parents/carers 

Thank you for your patience and understanding today especially after the 8pm 
announcement by Boris Johnson only last night. 

If you are in a position to keep your child/children at home during lockdown, thank you, 
this will help to reduce numbers in school. 

For home learning from this week, in the first instance, please see the information set out 
on the website. 
Go to Parents > Home Learning > then select your individual class teacher's name for 
detailed instructions. 
 
Please bear with the staff this week while they begin to organise this more as a team and 
get familiar with new government guidance and remote learning. 
Please see our Remote Learning policy and code of conduct and expectations for home 
learning. Click the link and scroll down. 
https://www.eastbridgfordstpeters.co.uk/policies/ 

 

Key worker places have been sent out today at 4pm for this week and next week. 

However, the request for places was much higher than anticipated and this will need to be 
reviewed during the next couple of weeks based on staffing and other considerations. 

In the weeks to follow and in order to minimize the number of children and staff 
attending St. Peter’s during the lockdown we are asking that where a parent is based at / 
working from home their child also remains at home and that the Critical Keyworker 
Provision is only used if and when there is no other option. The children in school will be 
accessing the same work as children at home. Please also take into consideration if you 
only require half a day of childcare. 

Thank you as ever for your understanding, 

Regards 

Richard Tomlinson 

Head 
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